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23 November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Re: Year 11 Science Homework 

 

As we progress further into the academic year, Year 11 students will have homework set every month for 

Biology, Chemistry and Physics via Google Classroom. 

 

There will be a short video clip of a required practical and some exam style questions to answer. As the 

Summer exams will contain questions on some of these required practicals, (these were taught in class 

throughout Years 9 and 10), this homework will be a good opportunity for students to revisit that work. I 

would be most grateful of any support you could give your child to complete this homework. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the revision guides that were sent home before half term are now for your 

child to keep (funded by the Government’s Covid Catch-Up Fund).  They contain retrieval practice, 

revision notes and exam style questions.  Please encourage your child to make the most of this resource 

and read through the notes and answer the questions, revisit the retrieval practice and quiz themselves on 

a regular basis. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Chapman 

Assistant Headteacher/ Head of Science 
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